Public Notice

The City of Houston through its Housing and Community Development Department (HCDD) is issuing a
correction for the following agencies in the public notice published on Friday, February 17, 2023, listing
participating agencies being awarded funding through HCDD's Public Services Program.

e Access Care of Coastal Texas was originally awarded $1,055,000.00 in Housing Opportunities
for Persons With AIDS (HOPWA) grant funds. HCDD is issuing this correction to increase this
funding by $25,000.00 for a revised total of $1,080,000.00 in HOPWA funds.

e Coalition for the Homeless of Houston/Harris County was originally awarded $662,249.61 in
Emergency Solutions Grants CARES Act (ESG-CV) for the Housing Navigation Center
Construction. HCDD is issuing this correction to increase this funding by $892.53 for a revised
total of $663,142.14 in ESG-CV grant funds

This does not alter the original thirty-day public notice period. The thirty-day period extended from
Friday, February 17, 2023, through Sunday, March 19, 2023.

For additional information on this item, contact Kennisha London at (832) 394-6197. Written comments
can be submitted by email to K ha.London@h X.gOV.

For specific questions or concerns about fair housing or landlord/tenant relations, please contact Yolanda
Guess-Jeffries at (832) 394-6200 ext 5. For any information about our Complaints and Appeals Process,
Elease access the following: https://houstontx.gov/housing/complaints.html and https://houstontx.gov/
ousing/appeals.html. For more information about HCDD and its programs, please access HCDD's
website at www.houstontx.gov/housi




